
6. Should we expect XS4ALL prices to change ?

Our price-list went into effect in October, 1994. We do not think it is 
necessary to change prices again soon in any significant way. Any further 
developments will be announced in the xs4all.announce newsgroup. 

We are charging for UUCP and SLIP/PPP separately because these services 
add to our operating costs, like set-up time, disk space and line capacity 
requirements. 

 


